

Family message on additional COVID 5-11 vaccine clinics November 15, 2021

To: Everett Public Schools' families

From: lan B. Saltzman

Regarding: Additional COVID 5-11 vaccine clinics

Dear families,

We are excited to share through our partnership with Seattle Visiting Nurses, we have more first dose COVID vaccine for 5 – 11-year-olds and we will be holding two more vaccination clinics. The clinics are again a collaboration with Edmonds, Everett and Mukilteo school districts and either clinic is open to all families from these districts.

Families must make a separate appointment with each child's name and information. Appointments are non-transferrable. Only children with a confirmed appointment will be able to get the vaccine at that time. Walk-ins will not be accepted.

Due to high demand, families may not be able to register all of their children for an appointment at these two clinics, as we expect them to fill up quickly.

Please continue to check <u>www.vaccines.gov/</u> if you are unable to schedule an appointment at one of the two clinics.

Clinic #3 - Everett

When: Saturday, November 20 (9 a.m. to 4 p.m.)

Where: Eisenhower Middle School

Address: 10200 25th Ave SE, Everett 98208

Schedule an appointment online: https://schedule.seattlevna.com/home/8c9b2078-6646-ec11-8c62-0022482a8230

Clinic #4 - Lynnwood

When: Sunday, November 21 (9 a.m. to 4 p.m.)

Where: Meadowdale High School

Address: 6002 168th St SW, Lynnwood, WA 98037

Schedule an appointment online: https://schedule.seattlevna.com/home/617712b5-913e-ec11-8c63-000d3a4ebfcb

Important details for your appointment

- Appointment is REQUIRED for each child
- Please arrive no more than 15 minutes prior to your appointment
- Once you schedule the first appointment, you will be prompted to schedule the second dose
- These clinics are indoors, not drive-thru
- Please have your confirmation code ready to show when you arrive for your appointment

Thank you

We want to thank Seattle Visiting Nurses Association, South County Fire and Everett Fire for joining together to offer these clinics for our students.

Be safe and be well.

Dr. Ian B. Saltzman Superintendent